I'm writing about the application Ref: 2015/6513/P

I live right opposite the development and have a few concerns about the proposed additional developments
T’1 list them here then will follow up with a phone call sometime on Monday afternoon.

1 - ’'m keen to find out what right of light analysis has been done with the new height proposed.

T am concerned about the building becoming higher with an extra floor on top of the roof

As much as T like the idea of green roofs in terms of the environment I'm also concerned if this might
include

building higher walls and indeed large plants.

2 - The window onto Highgate Road is my living room window and if light is blocked, that would cause me
quite

a bit of sadness and possible depression.

3 - I'm a bit concerned too about the prospect of being over looked by people on their roof gardens. Again I
feel already quite exposed

with that window that gets the light into the living room.

4 - My flat is a small one bedroom flat at the top of the building and T feel a bit worried about the potential
build up of a property opposite.

5 - I'm also concerned about the possibility of all night electric light from the roof being a source of
nuisance and intrusion too.

6 - How else will the roof be used, will it be for late night parties etc.

These are my concerns and 1 would like your help in how to investigate them.

I don’t mind this information being passed onto the developers but could if you put it on the internet could
you leave out the whereabouts of my flati.e. top floor flat

opposite the development.

T look forward to talking with you on Monday.

very best wishes

Lisa Gornick



